Repsc. Ji & Gas Canada Inc.

-

December 16, 2016 REPSJOL

Ms. Sheri Young

Secretary of the Board

National Energy Board

Suite 210, 517 Tenth Avenue S.W.
Calgary, Alberta

T2R 0AS8

Dear Ms. Young:

Re: Hearing Order No. RHW-002-2016
Alliance Pipeline
Prior Period Adjustment Fee

Repsol Oil & Gas Canada Inc. (ROGCI) is in receipt of a letter of today’s date by Alliance
Pipeline Ltd. (Alliance) to the National Energy Board (Board) requesting that the Board suspend
the schedule of the RHW-002-2016 proceeding in order to allow Alliance and the Canadian
Association of Petroleum Producers an opportunity to pursue a potential resolution of the Prior
Period Adjustment Fee (PPA) issue.

ROGCI supports the request as set out by Alliance in its letter.

Manager, Regulatory Affairs
North American Marketing & Commercialization

cc:  B. Troicuk, Alliance Pipeline
R. Fairbairn, CAPP
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